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15 March 2018

P L Ford
fyi-request-7272-afddbfc2@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Ford

| refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), dated 14 February
2018, asking “will MCH be prepared to provide extra funding to NTSV for the relocation
of several tons of films back to the NZ Army Ammunition Bunkers where they were

previously stored?”

Any additional government funding for Nga Taonga needs to be made as a Budget bid
with a strong business case supported by evidence.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review
my response to your request.

Yours sincerely
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Gareth Chaptin
Manager, Sector Performance



